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July 2, 2020 

 

 

Dear Colebrook Voter: 

 

In the next few days, Republican and Democratic voters will be receiving an absentee 

ballot application from the Connecticut Secretary of the State’s office for the Primary on 

August 11, 2020.   

 

The polls will be open as usual on August 11, 2020 for voting from 6:00 am to 8:00 pm 

at the Colebrook Town Hall Meeting Room, 2nd floor, 562 Colebrook Road, Colebrook.  

 

If you would like to vote by absentee ballot you may do so by completing the 

application received and returning it in the postage paid envelope enclosed.  If for some 

reason you do NOT receive your mailing from the state please feel free to visit the town 

website at www.townofcolebrook.org on the town clerk page you will find a link to an 

application along with instructions or contact my office directly.  

 

With regards to Absentee Ballot delivery, you may return your ballot in the postage paid 

envelope included with the ballot, or return it personally, to Town Hall main entrance 

where a special Absentee Ballot Box is located.     

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Colebrook Town Clerk’s office at (860) 379-3359 

temporary ext. 214 or at dmckeon@colebrooktownhall.org 

 

Thank you,  

Debi McKeon 

Colebrook Town Clerk  
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